
 

 

 

MAHA METRO RAIL CORPORATION LIMITED 

(NAGPUR METRO RAIL PROJECT) 
Maha Metro MD Dr Dixit feted at 4th 

World Record Holders’ Meet 

Dr Dixit Among top 100 Record Holders at Global 
Level  

MD Metro Presented with Privilege Certificate of 
Distinct Honour and Praise 

 

 NAGPUR: Maha Metro MD Dr Brijesh Dixit was felicitated at 
4th World Record Holders’ Meet held at New Delhi for being 



chosen in top 100 record holders for excellence in world 
stage 2022 at Siri Fort Auditorium, New Delhi today 
(Sunday). Dr Dixit was presented with the Privilege 
Certificate of Distinct Honour and Praise. 

 

The event in which Dr Dixit was felicitated is one of the 
Biggest-ever Record Holders’ festival – `The International 
Records Festival, 2022’ and was organised by the Asia Book 
of Records & India Book of Records. It was attended by 
about 2,500 people with the delegates from 7 countries 
including Nepal, Bangladesh, Vietnam, Indonesia, Great 
Britain, United States of America, other than India 
participating in it. 

 

According to the Organizers, Maha Metro was short-listed 
as one of the finalists to the Top 100 Record Holders and 
invited to the Grand Event. Among the other participants 
were record holders in different categories. Maha Metro MD 



Dr Dixit was among the chosen few invited. The theme of 
the event was `One Blood One World’. 

Dr Dixit was felicitated by Dr Thang Van Phuc, Member of 
the Council of World Record Union, Chairman of the Vietnam 
Records Association and former Deputy Minister, Vietnam 
home affairs. Dr Dixit has credited citizens of Nagpur for 
this achievement. He thanked Nagpurians for their 
unwavering support for the Nagpur Metro project all these 
years. 

 

It may be recalled that Union Road Transport & Highways 
Minister Shri Nitin Gadkari had felicitated Dr Dixit for 
prestigious Asia Book of Records and India Book of Records 
certification for constructing the `Longest Via-duct with 
Highway Fly-over and Metro Rail Supported on Single Column 
Piers’ and Maximum Metro Stations Constructed on a Double 
Decker Via-Duct, in Asia, at a mega ceremony held at 
Nagpur on 10th July 2022.  



Maha Metro bagged Longest Via-Duct with Highway Flyover 
Certification for Wardha Road Project, while the other 
record citation was for Chhatrapati Chowk, Jai Prakash 
Nagar and Ujjwal Nagar metro stations along the Multi-
Layer Via-duct on Wardha Road. Thus Maha Metro has to its 
credit two records each of Asia Book of Records and Asia 
Book of Records in different categories. 

 

Maha Metro MD Dr Brijesh Dixit was also conferred with the 
prestigious `Special Lifetime Achievement Award' at an 
event held at Andheri East, Mumbai on 15th July 2022. The 
award was presented to him by Indian Institution of Bridge 
Engineers (IIBE) for his selfless and tireless efforts in 
the field of infrastructure development in the country.  

 

Maha Metro has been consistent and excellent at all 
levels. No surprises that it has won many accolades and 
awards at many levels constantly. With its track record 
till now, Maha Metro is certain to win many records in the 
future. 

 


